
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I live in Portland, Oregon and I support HB 2578. It must be clear to everyone by now that greed for 
wealth and power is dominating our government, destroying this country, and helping to destroy the 
rest of the planet. This bill would make way for a desperately needed change at home. It's time to 
decide whether we really want to be a democracy or be ruled by a dictatorship. Personally, I want 
democracy. Don't you? 
 
Please support HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Susanna Askins 
14640 NE Russell Ct 
Portland, OR 97230-3855 
(503) 256-9977 
 
 
 


